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Monday 8th April 2019, Term 1 Week 11 

Dungog Public 

School 

Calendar of Events 
 Responsible Pet Visit – 

Tuesday 9th April. 

 PSSA Classic Shield – 

Tuesday 9th April. 

 School Banking – 

Wednesday 10th April. 

 Infants Scripture & 

Ethics - Wednesday 

10th April. 

 Drumming – Thursday 

11th April. 

 School ANZAC 

Ceremony – Friday 12th 

April. 

 Easter Hat Parade & 

Easter Egg Hunt – Friday 

12th April. 

 Last day of Term 1 – 

Friday 12th April. 

 Term 2 Staff 

Development Day – 

Monday 29th April. 

 P&C Meeting – Monday 

29th April, 6pm in the 

Library. 

 Term 2 Students Return 

– Tuesday 30th April. 

 Newcastle Knights  
Rugby League Opens 

Knockout – Friday 3rd 

May. 
 Whole School Assembly 

– Thursday 9th May at 

2.10pm. 

 Meals on Wheels – 

Wednesday 15th May. 

 GRIP Conference – 

Thursday 23rd May. 

 Biggest Morning Tea – 

Thursday 23rd May. 

 
 
 
 

OUR 
WEEKLY 

GOAL 

92% 
 

WOW! The final week of term 1… What a busy and 
productive term we have had. 
Our School ANZAC service will be held on Friday 
12th April from 10.40am. Parents/carers and 
community members are welcome to attend. 
Congratulations to Sophie Zanardi who played in the 
Zone team at the PSSA Netball Regional carnival last 
week. Sophie’s team played extremely well, as did 
Sophie. 
Congratulations to the students who competed at the 
Zone Cross Country last week. All students ran well 
on the day and should be proud of their efforts. Well 
done to Lily Watkins, Charlie Lovegrove, Liam 
Watkins, Isla Briggs and Maisie McCormick who all 
made it to Regional Cross Country. 
Good Luck to our PSSA Rugby League team and our 
Boys Cricket Team who both play games this week. 
Our Easter Hat Parade & Egg Hunt will be held on 
Friday 12th April (see more details on the flyers 
attached). All parents/carers and community 
members are welcome to attend. 
We celebrated World Autism Awareness Day last 
week with a scavenger hunt and a blue food stall. 
Thank you to Mrs Burke for organising the day. A big 
thank you to Dungog Bakery who donated bread and 
Lovey's IGA for donating ice cream.  
Expression of Interest notes went home today with 
Year 4 students regarding the Year 5 Opportunity 
class for 2020. 
All parents/carers and community members are 
reminded that there is no authorised parking in the 
ARTC NSW Rail Network access laneway. It is 
recommended that you take the time to read the signs 
erected at the entry of the access laneway. 
The local Dungog ANZAC service will be held on 
Thursday 25th April. Dungog Public School will be 
participating in the ANZAC service as a school. All 
students wishing to participate in the service need to 
wear full school uniform (including a hat) and meet 
at the Post Office at 10.30am. At the conclusion of 
the service students need to be collected by 
parents/carers. 
Thank you to all students, staff, parents/carers and 
community members for a great term 1! 
I hope everyone has a productive and restful holiday. 
Students return to school on Tuesday 30th April. 
Kylie Pennell 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 Term 1 Week 10 2019   
goes to  

MORGAN GELDER 

 

TERM 1 
WEEK 10 

% 

95% 
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Stage One- 1V 
Wow! How is it the last week of term 
already? 1V have been so busy in class 
and are truly ready for a holiday to 
recharge for Term 2. This week we have 
our Easter Hat Parade and ANZAC 
Service on Friday. We have been busy 
making our hats and a wreath to lay at 
the school service. I would like to take 
this opportunity to wish my students 
and their families a safe and happy 
holiday. Have a fantastic week! 

             

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

   

  
 

  

 

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

   

                  

    

  

 

 

 

 

Messages 
 Our Whole School Assembly is 

held fortnightly on a Thursday 
at 2.10pm. Parents/carers and 
community members are 
welcome to attend.  

 Facebook - Dungog Public 
School has a very active 
facebook page. Like our page so 
you can follow all the exciting 
things that are happening at our 
school. 

 Parents/carers are reminded that 

the front school gate will be 

locked during the day. It will be 

locked at approximately 9.20am 

each day and will be unlocked 

again at approximately 2.50pm. 

The gate is being locked for 

safety reasons and parents/carers 

and community members are 

encouraged to use the side gate 

closer to the main office to 

enter the school during school 

hours. 

 Our Weekly Newsletter is posted 

on facebook and our website on 

Sunday nights and the paper 

copy of our newsletter is 

distributed on Monday’s to 

students. 

 Premiers Reading Challenge – 

Monday 4th March to Friday 

30th August. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten- KO 
Can you believe we are one quarter of 
the way through Kindergarten! 
Congratulations to KO students and 
parents for a fabulous term. We have 
learnt so much already and cannot wait 
for next term. We know lots of sounds, 
are beginning to read and write and are 
always having fun. 
KO see themselves as learners and that 
is the most FANTASTIC thing!! See you 
all next term! Have a wonderful holiday. 

Stage One- 1M 
Wow, we’ve made it to Week 11! What 
a fun and full term 1M have had! This 
week is another busy week as we are 
working hard to create our wonderful 
hats for the Easter Hat Parade on 
Friday. We also have the Responsible 
Pet Visit on Tuesday and the school 
ANZAC service on Friday.  
Have a happy and safe holiday! See you 
in two weeks!  
 

Kindergarten- KM 
Welcome to the last week of Term 1! I am so proud 
of all of KM for their great start to learning at school. 
Last week, we all had a great time on Autism 
Awareness Day and participating in the Scavenger 
Hunt. This week we have lots on. We have our 
Responsible Pet Visit where we learn all about safe 
animals and how to approach animals that are not 
our own. We also have our school ANZAC service, 
Easter Hat parade and Easter Egg hunt. We will 
finish off the term with a Easter raffle. Don't forget to 
buy tickets! Have a great holiday and we'll see you 
back ready for Term 2. 

 

Stage One- 1G 
Wow! I can’t believe it is the last week of term 

already. I just want to say a big thank you to all 

the wonderful families and students in 1G for 

such a beautiful term together.  This week is a 

busy week. We will be working on our easter 

hats for the parade on Friday. 1G have been 

working so hard all term and I think we are all 

ready for the holidays. I hope everyone has a 

wonderful break and returns from holidays 

ready for another busy term with lots to look 

forward to. Have a wonderful last week 

everyone  

Early Stage One News 

Stage One News 

RFF with Mr Kemp  
2K English presented some fantastic 
speeches last week. I was impressed 
with the effort and enthusiasm by all. 
Congratulations to all students who 
represented our school at the Zone 
Cross Country. All students did their 
best and we had some outstanding 
results with 5 students qualifying for 
the Regional Cross Country. A special 
mention must go to Liam Watkins who 
won the 8/9 Boys Division.  
 



Stage Two- 2G 
I think I blinked and missed the whole 

term. I can’t believe it’s the last week 

already. We have lots of excitement 

happening this week with our school 

ANZAC service, the Easter Hat Parade 

and of course the crowd favourite, the 

Easter egg hunt! 2G have had a big term 

of learning. Each and every one of our 

students should be very proud of their 

efforts in Term 1. Wishing everyone a 

safe and happy holiday! 
 

Support Classes News 

 

Support Classes News 

 

Support Classes News 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

     

 

  

  

  

  

  

       

  

     
   

                                       

   
 
  
  

Stage Two News 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning  
Respect in the Classroom  

 

Stage Two- 2J 
Keep up the hard work 2J classes! 
Let’s see who can solve this 
problem.. 
573 ÷ 3 = 
Bring me your working out for 5 
value slips 😊  
Have a wonderful holiday and I 
hope the Easter Bunny finds you 
all. 
 

Stage Two- 2M 

 

Stage Three- 3G                      
WOW can you believe it is week 11 
already!! 
This week is our amazing ANZAC Day 
service and our infamous Easter egg 
hunt! I know it is exciting the holidays are 
approaching us very quickly 
However a reminder that we will be doing 
lots of learning across the week as well. 
Some amazing History speeches are 
about to happen this week, can’t wait! 
Have an Eggsellent Easter Break and I 
will see you all in Term 2. 

                   

Stage Three- 3L 
3L have been busy in Art. We created artworks 
for ANZAC Day called 'The Last Post'. We have 
had a wonderful first term. I wish you all a 
great two week break. 

 

Stage Three- 3S 
Wow, what an amazing first Term we 
have had in 3S! We’ve enjoyed so many 
great activities and are still so pumped 
for many more throughout the year. 3S 
will be completing their History 
Assignment this week and are very keen 
for the Easter activities this Friday! 
Please come along to the Easter Hat 
parade at 12:20pm on Friday. Have a 
great holiday.  

  

   

 

K-6S 
K-6S had a great day on Tuesday with the 
Autism Awareness day. There were lots of 
smiling faces all around. On Friday we 
visited a Gymnastics centre which 
complemented our Circus unit for the term. 
I am sure that we all slept well on Friday 
night. Don,t forget this week is the last 
week of the term. There is the Easter Hat 
Parade on Friday as well as the Easter Egg 
Hunt. Have a great holiday everyone!!!! 

 

        

 
 

 

 
 

3-6B 
What an exciting week we had last 

week. Everyone had a sugar 

overload on Tuesday for Autism 

Awareness Day and we all 

enjoyed the scavenger hunt. Last 

Friday we had an awesome time 

travelling to Rutherford for our 

gymnastics circus day, it was 

super fun!  

  

 
 
 

PBL Awards 
 

KO – Declan Grout 
KM – Joseph Neilson  
1M – Edee Lovegrove   
1V – Benjamin Walters 
1G –  Lily Jones   
2G – Sienna Gordon  
2J – Holly Turner 
2M – Kye Martin 
K-6S – Miah Shepherd 
3G – Max Stephenson 
3L – Noah Lanham 
3S – George Black 

RFF - Liam Watkins 
 

 
 

 
 

Stage Three News 

 

Around the 

school! 



  
  
         

    

  

  

  

 

   

    

   

   

  

  

    

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Weekly Caught  
Being  

Good Awards 
Mikaylah Shepherd 

& 
    Ava Peacock 

Autism Awareness 

Day & Zone X-

Country 

P&C President – Julie McCormick 
We are looking forward to the 
annual P&C Easter Egg Hunt and 
Raffle, please don’t forget to return 
all raffle tickets by Friday 12th 
April. 
To celebrate the end of term we will 
hold a lunchtime SAUSAGE 
SIZZLE Friday 12th April. No pre-
order necessary. $2.50 each. Please 
also remember that the canteen will 
have a reduced menu due to the 
holidays. 
Have a wonderful holiday and break 
with family and friends! 
Canteen volunteers: 
Monday 8th April:  
Cheryl Berry and Trudi Russell  
Wednesday 10th April: 
Ann Trappel and Helen McVie 
Friday 12th April:  
Juanita Ross, Libby Rumbel and 
Amy Lynch. 

 
 

P&C News 

 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Notice Board 

Public School 

Events Notice 

Board 



 

 
 
 
 
 
  

P & C Notice Board  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notice Board  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


